
 

Reference:  CS:    25.00027  
Enquiries:  Engineering Services  02 6333 6100 
 
 
 

28 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident/Business Proprietor 
Havannah Street 
BATHURST NSW 2795 
 
 
HAVANNAH STREET – ESSENTIAL PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE REPAIRS 
 
As part of Councils’ Road Resurfacing Program’, Bitumen crews are intending to carry out 
bitumen pavement maintenance work on Havannah Street between Rocket and Brilliant 
Street, the week commencing 11 November 2024.  
 
The work is set to take approximately 1 – 2 weeks (weather permitting) and will involve 
several large asphalt pavement repairs between Rocket and Brilliant Streets. 
 
Unfortunately, there will be a requirement to temporarily close a section of Havannah 
Street near the roundabout periodically for up to 4 days, with access strictly to residents 
only during working hours. 
 
As to not obstruct these works, Residents and Business Owners are requested not to park 
their vehicles along the kerbside and to seek alternate vehicle parking during the works. 
This will allow repair crews to complete this work uninterrupted with full access. 
 
Minor traffic delays can be anticipated between the hours 6.30am to 3.00pm Monday to 
Friday. Motorists are requested to abide by the changed traffic conditions and the directive 
of traffic controllers. 
 
Council would like to thank you for your understanding and in advance of the necessary 
road maintenance work, should you have any enquiries regarding these works, please 
contact Councils’ Department of Engineering Services (02) 6333 6100. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Chris Schumacher 
MANAGER WORKS 
 
 
 


